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News Release 

   
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON:         April 20, 2006 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL:        Jon MacGillis, 233-5223 
 
 

Unified Land Development Code 
Temporary Signage Code Amendments 
 
 
The Zoning Division is proposing amendments to the Palm Beach 
County Unified Land Development Code (ULDC) Sign provisions to 
address freestanding signs damaged during a natural disaster. The 
proposed language will allow the applicant to received a Temporary 
Sign Certificate to install a Temporary Sign or modify the damaged 
Sign. The Temporary Sign Certificate will be issued in conjunction with 
the applicant submitting a permit to repair the permanent sign.   
  
This amendment is a result of on-going meetings in 2006 with the Sign 
Industry and concerned non-residential property owners who identified 
there are currently no code provisions to address this matter. 
  
This language will be presented to the Land Development Regulation 
Advisory Board (LDRAB) on April 26, 2006 at 2:00 P.M. The meeting 
will be held at the Planning, Zoning & Building Department, 4th Floor 
Conference Room, 100 Australian Avenue, West Palm Beach. If you 
have questions, please contact Barbara P. Nau, Principal Planner, at 
561-233-5232. 
 
Please click the link below to view Proposed language: 
 

“Temporary Sign” 
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